
Project Update: July 2011 
 
Training Wehea rangers as para-biologists continued during July and early August 2011. Training 
focused on developing an independent programme for on-going biodiversity monitoring and data 
management. The rangers learned how to monitor camera traps, organise data collected from the 
camera traps and write reports. Initial results from this camera trapping study support our 
conclusion that the Wehea Forest is a biologically rich and important forest. Independent 
monitoring of the camera traps by the Wehea rangers will continue from August 2011 to March 
2012. Work in July also focused on increasing national and international awareness through digital 
media about the efforts of the Wehea Dayak to protect their forest. Videos produced from EE’s 
work in Wehea include: 
 

1. Wehea Biodiversity Study - http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fukoMZ4m6zY 

2. Resilience of the Wehea SES - http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8xHaoVN2ffM 

3. Camera Trapping in Wehea - http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gl8qTuLaFmg 
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